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Comments: I strongly oppose this measure, as it would compromise the safety of climbers everywhere. People

will die as a result of this. Replacing bolts easily is really important, many bolts in the wild are very old and

dangerous. This would also hinder any future bolting, again compromising the safety of climbers. Please please

do not pass this.


